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63rd Annual Meeting

Our 63rd Annual Meeting is tentatively scheduled for March 2024.
We will have more details soon.
Follow us on social media for updates about this event.

In 2023 our members helped 33 children have a magical Christmas.
An average of $150.00 per child was raised bringing
our total to about $5,000.00 for Toys for Tots.

J This year our employees packed boxes
oy I n for Operation Christmas Child.
We packed 25 boxes and

look forward to
a Box packing more boxes in 2024.

ANNUAL PRIVACY NOTICE: Foothills Federal Credit Union’s Privacy Notice has not changed.
The annual Privacy Notice is available online at www.foothillsfcu.org. The Privacy Notice
will be mailed to members who request it by phone request at 1-800-978-8884. Members
may OPT out of any mailers at any time by contacting the Credit Union at 1-800-978-8884.
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Foothills Federal Credit Union -
Scholarship applications for
2024 are now being accepted.
The applications are available in
the guidance office of the
following schools: Lenoir City
High School, Loudon High
School, Sequoyah High School,

Send money straight from your account

and Sweetwater High School.
Please return them to your
guidance counselor or one of
our branches by April 12, 2024.

Zelle® is a fast, safe and easy way to send, receive
and request money with people you know and trust.’
Access Zelle® within Bill Pay in online banking.

Get Started Today at foothillsfcu.org/links_banking.htm
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Keep up with us
on Social Media

Gl

@foothillsfcu

Like us on
Facebook

@ Foothills Federal
Credit Union
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Just A Note:
May 1st

Vacation Club
Disbursement

General Information

STAFF

M’recia Oody, CEO
Romania Hensley, CCO
Debbie Farmer, COO

Susanne Anderson, Branch Sup/Collections

Lorie Raby, Branch Supervisor
Jackie MacDonald, Head Teller

Amanda Watson, Marketing Manager

Claudia Hughes * Carrie Belcher
Lindsay Farber * Regina Cornett
Samantha Hill * Michaila Sharp

Jennifer Russell * Angela Spence

Amanda Kiser » Chelsea Baker
Sharon Vineyard ¢ Emma Powell

Holiday Closings
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
January 15
President’s Day
February 19
Memorial Day
May 27
Juneteenth
June 19
Independence Day
July 4

Loudon (Main Office)
956 Mulberry Street, Loudon, TN 37774
Phone 865.458.4347

Fax 865.458.1710 or 865.458.5816
Hours: M - F 8 am - 5 pm (Lobby) F 8 am - 6 pm (Window)

Lenoir City Branch
605 Highway 321, Lenoir City 37771

Phone 865.271.0000
Hours: Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 5 pm

Sweetwater Branch
413 Sweetwater-Vonore Rd., Sweetwater 37874

Phone 423-337-7870
Hours: Monday - Thursday 8:00 am - 4:30 pm Friday 8 am - 5 pm

Toll Free 1.800.978.8884

Foothills Flyer is published semi-annually by Foothills Federal Credit Union
as an information source to our members. Comments are welcome and should
be sent to the editor at moody @ foothillsfeu.org

Foothills Federal Credit Union's Annual Privacy notice is available online at www.foothillsfcu.org and in paper by request at 800-978-8884.



